STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEAL'TH

January 24, 2019

NAVOS-Inpatient Services
2600 Southwest Holden Street
Seattle, WA

Dear: Ms. Mclnerney:

This packet contains information regarding the recent complaint investigation of NAVOS-
Inpatient Services by the State of Washington Department of Health which was conducted on
January 22, 2019.

No deficiencies were identified during this complaint investigation 2018-18037.

I wish to thank you and your staff for the assistance provided during the investigation process.

Please retain a copy of this letter for your files. If you have any questions please contact me at
(360) 480-5666 or email me at Jewelya.ianniciello@doh.wa.gcov

Sincerely,
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Behav10ra! Health Reviewer
Office of Health Systems Qversight
P.O. Box 47874
Olympia, Washington 98504-7874




